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03/10/2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Book Fair 

 

1. Friday 14th Oct children will be allowed to browse the books with their 

classes.  

 

2. Monday 17th Oct  book fair will be opened to the public between  

9.00 – 9.30am 

3.00 – 3.30pm 

7.00 – 8.00pm 

 

3. Tuesday 18th Oct and Wednesday 19th Oct 

9.00 – 9.30am 

3.00 – 3.30pm. 

 

Pupil Insurance 

After investigating all pupil insurance options we have decided to stay with 

Allianz. They have the best cover overall for pupils. Cost is €5.60 per pupil. To be 

paid at your earliest convenience to the office in an envelope with your child’s 

name.  

 

New pupil 

We would like to welcome a new pupil to our school.  Sophia will join our 2nd 

class. We now have 57 pupils attending our School. 

 

“Frása na Seachtaíne” 

This week’s Frása na Seachtaíne is Gabh mo leithscéal (excuse me) 

 

 

Le gach dea-ghuí 

 

 

______________________ 

Margaret Furlong 

Principal 
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